## A Note from Miss Robinson:

Welcome back to nursery! I hope everyone had a fantastic summer and made lots of special memories. I am very excited to hear all about your summer adventures.



# **Learning is Messy!**

Your child will be engaging in lots of fun, messy activities at nursery. Please provide a bag with spare clothing so your child can be changed if they become wet after playing in our water areas.

# Nursery Autumn 1 Newsletter

#### This term in nursery we are learning about...

This half term our topic is called 'All About Me'. We will be learning about who we are as a person, our families and making friends. As part of our learning, I hope to share family photographs with the children. I would be grateful if you could email a family photograph by Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> September to the following email address: <a href="mailto:nurseryseascape@durhamlearning.net">nurseryseascape@durhamlearning.net</a> These photographs will be useful for activities and will be displayed in our nursery.

Later in the half term, we will also be thinking about autumn, noticing changes in the weather and the environment. Please bring any autumn treasures your child finds on their way to nursery to share with the group. As we move into autumn, please remember the weather will become a lot colder. Please ensure your child is dressed in suitable clothing as a proportion of the session is outdoors. Hats, scarves and gloves will be required as we move through the season.

## **Important Reminders:**

Please remember to remain in line when dropping off and collecting your child as the cloakroom can get very busy. The red heart remains sprayed on the ground to say your goodbyes. This system enables staff to see each child and parent as they enter and exit the nursery. If another adult is collecting your child at the end of session, please inform your child's teacher or contact the school office. Adults must be over the age of eighteen years old to collect children from nursery.

In nursery, we are promoting independence, therefore children will be encouraged to take off their own coat and hang up their belongings on their peg. Please remind and encourage your child of this routine. Staff will be present to support your child if required. If your child is toilet training, please ensure you share efforts with staff to ensure consistency for your child. Please provide a bag including pants, socks, trousers, wipes and nappies or pull-ups, so your child can be changed if required.

Please remember to leave water bottles at home. Every child will be offered milk or water in cups for snack time.

Thank you.